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February 1, 2025 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

It is another exciting year as February begins the 2025 Annual Membership Drive for the Timber Farms 

Civic Association! Thanks to all of our Timber Farms families who were members last year. We once 

again ask you to join us as a member of our association this year.  Your membership supports our annual 

neighborhood events (Easter egg hunt, neighborhood yard sales, annual fall festival, Halloween parade, 

and holiday home decorating contest), quarterly Timber Farms Voice newsletters, and our web site and 

email communications. 

 

Annual dues are only $25 per household. We appreciate any extra donation that you would like to 

consider as costs continue to rise. Return this entire form with your check payable to Timber Farms Civic 

Association.  Please include your email address so that we can contact you with community news and 

event reminders. We thank you for your past support and once again, we hope you will join us in 2025. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Linda Olds, Treasurer 

 
Please mail this entire form with your check to: Timber Farms Civic Association, PO Box 489, Bear, DE 19701 

 

 

I / we would like to join Timber Farms Civic Association for 2025: 

 

Name:  ___________________________________  Phone _____________________ 

 

Address:          ___________________________________ 

 

Email:             ___________________________________ (We will not sell or share your email address.) 

                                                                                   

I’m adding an additional donation of ___________; Total amount enclosed $ ________ 

 

 
We would certainly appreciate if you could HELP in our events scheduled this year. Let us know if you would 

like to HELP with the following events & please list the names of who can provide the HELP. (Note: this is not 

to indicate that you will be attending/participating, but that you will HELP us put on the event.) 

 

_____________ Easter Egg Hunt                  _____________ Annual Fall Festival   

 

_____________ Neighborhood Yard Sales   _____________ Halloween Parade 

 

_____________ Serve as a Board Member   _____________ Judging Holiday Home Decorating Contest 

 

                           

 

Serving Timber Farms Since 1992 


